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DISTANCE LEARNING
AND THE LIBRARY.

The Dorr Library will have 9
study spaces available for
students to reserve for 2
hour time slots to work on
school work or have a zoom
meeting. There will also be
outside work spaces set up
on a first come first serve
basis with weather
permitting.

apply, limited to Dorr

FINE FORGIVENESS

Return overdue items before
November 1st and have all
fines forgiven! It doesn't
matter how long the item
has been checked out, all
fines attached to it will be
forgiven (restrictions may

patrons and Dorr items).
Thank you to the community

Dorr Library Programming

The library has resumed programming! The library
is trying to make things as accessible as possible
while still following the mandates. We will be
hosting events outside, weather permitting, for
both children and adults.

Storytime takes place Tuesdays at 10:30 am out in
the yard, so bring your comfy blankets or folding
chairs and join the librarians for Storytime. If
weather does not permit outside gatherings then
there will be a Facebook live Storytime instead.
Adult programming will also be out on the lawn.
The classes will be held on Thursdays with the
program being announced the Monday before.
There will be stations already put together to
maintain social distancing while still creating
together. If the weather is not permitting, classes
will be moved to the following week.

for supporting the library.

NEW BOOK LABELING

The library has recently
started a project to make it
easier for students and
parents to find what lexile or
guided reading level they
need. There will be charts set
up around the library
showing you what stickers
on the spines of the books
correspond with what
reading levels.

NOW AVAILABLE!

THE LIBRARY HAS
RECEIVED A GRANT
TO PURCHASE
WIRELESS HOTSPOTS
THAT ARE NOW
AVAILABLE TO DORR
PATRONS FOR
CHECKOUT.
HOTSPOTS CHECK
OUT FOR ONE WEEK
AT A TIME.



